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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
July 10, 2018, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Mr. Miller was not present 

 

New Business:  

 Social Studies Adoption Update: Mrs. Cramer updated the committee that the social studies team is moving along 

with items for next year.  Some books have been decided others are still being considered.  It is the goal to order 

all materials by the last week in July. 

 Senior Project Update—2018 and 2019:  Mrs. Cramer provided an update on the status of students and their 

senior projects. 

 Math Update:  JHE had a three year contract for the math supplies that they have.  That three year contract 

expired and needs to be renewed.   

 AP Biology Update:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the status of AP Biology.  The district is waiting for 

confirmation on the acceptance of the curriculum. 

 JHE Student/Parent Handbook:  The committee reviewed and approved of changes made in the elementary 

handbook. 

 Jr./Sr. High Student/Parent Handbook:  The committee reviewed and approved of the changes outlined in the 

Jr./Sr. High handbook. 

 Enrollment Projections:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on enrollment projections at JHE.  The district is 

carefully monitoring numbers in 5K and First grade. 

 Annual Notices:  The committee reviewed the annual notices being published by the district.   

 Kids Club Handbook:  The committee reviewed the Kid’s Club handbook.  The only changes were to dates and 

calendars within the handbook. 


